
Wednesday 24th November  
 

 

Thank you all for helping support Children in Need last Friday, all of 
the children had a great day and really enjoyed their Daily Mile hot 
dogs (a tradition I am still trying to get my head around!).   Thank you 
to Oinkers at Drake’s Farm for the handmade chipolata sausages for 
the hot dogs.  The children raised a total of £71.60, plus a further 
£29.01 from Etta who made cakes which she sold to family and 
friends, along with other goodies.  During the day, we spoke about 
the national projects CIN supports - whereas our next whole school 
focussed day will concentrate more on our local environment. 
During our ‘Good to be Green’ day on 2nd December, (weather 
permitting) we will be improving our school grounds, as well as 
learning more about what was agreed at the recent UN Climate 
Change Conference, COP-26 and how this will affect us here in 
Cheriton Bishop. 
If there are any members of our community who are able to help us 
cut back and weed our garden areas during the morning or 
afternoon, please let me know. 
 

Mr Scott—Academy Head  

 

Progress Award  
 

 

A huge well done to: 
 

• Casey for all the effort you have put 

into controlling your pencil, it is 

helping you to write your name! 

• Maisie for all of the enthusiasm and 

effort you are putting into your work,  

you are making great progress  

• Jacob for all the effort you are putting 

into your work, it is paying off and 

helping you to make great progress 

across the board.  

• Millie as you are so active in lessons, 

asking great questions and giving 

great answers  

Dates 
 

 
26.11.21 Photo proofs will be sent home 

29.11.21 Phonics Assessment Week, Year 2 

03.12.21 Year 5/6 Tag Rugby @QE 

03.21.21 Last day for photo orders to avoid 

P+P costs 

03.12.21 Year 3/4 Cross Country Challenge 

at Cheriton. 

02.12.12 Good to be Green Day  

10.12.21 In school Gym event with Mr Luxa 

13.12.21 Pre-School/Class 1 Performance 

14.12.21 Whole School Pantomime Visit 

15.12.21 Christmas Lunch  

16.12.21  Class Parties  

17.12.21 Last Day of Term— 2pm Finish 

04.01.22 Non Pupil Day  

05.01.22 First Day of the Spring Term 

25.01.22 Re-scheduled Flu Immunisation 

Drop off and collection 

The School Council have been discussing drop off times 

and how congested it becomes outside school in the 

mornings. They would like to ask you to use the car parks 

at either the Old Thatch pub or the Young Farmers 

building, off the main road if possible, and wondered if 

the parents might be able to set up a Walking Bus? The 

children said it would be much nicer to walk to school 

without worrying about lots of cars coming past. 

Class 4 Residential? 
Please click here to find out more and 

let us know your thoughts. 

Reminders 
If you have not already done so, please can all SOE3s, 
Acceptable Use Agreement and Data Collection Forms be 
returned to school as soon as possible.  Thank you. 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=yQ0V4_Sec0WRRGeMKx2k_XwSFudtUJtArrVLqCLauv9UQTRKMEdEUUIzT0NGNUgyMlFFMUhTMThPNC4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=yQ0V4_Sec0WRRGeMKx2k_XwSFudtUJtArrVLqCLauv9UQTRKMEdEUUIzT0NGNUgyMlFFMUhTMThPNC4u


 We are excited to be working with QE again this year and providing the children with 

the opportunity to attend Community Sports Partnership events, details of which are 

below. We will let you know specific details as these events draw nearer. 




